
VOLKSWAGEN DEALERSHIP COMMUNICATION 

To:	 Dealer Principal, Service Manager, Parts Manager and Warranty Name
 

Administrator
 
Title 

Subject: Revisions to Safety Recall 69H1/R6 Product Department 

Compliance 
USA: 2003-2005 New Beetle Convertible and 2004-2005 New 

Beetle 

CANADA: 2003-2005 New Beetle Convertible 

Inspect/Replace Air Bag Frontal Crash Sensor(s) on Vehicles with
 
Advanced (Dual-Stage) Front Air Bag System
 

September Date 

2008 

IMPORTANT NOTICE TO DEALERS - FOR IMMEDIATE DISTRIBUTION
 
Revisions to Safety Recall 69H1/R6
 

When performing the 69H1/R6 campaign inspection, some Dealers have found part number 606909 606H on one 
or both frontal air bag crash sensors. The supplier for these components has verified that parts labeled as 606 
909 606H are identical to those labeled as 600 909 606H. Because of this, there is no need to replace any 
sensors labeled with 606 909 606H under this campaign. The 69H1/R6 safety recall circular has been updated 
accordingly. Thank you to all Dealers who brought this to our attention! 

The 69H1/R6 safety recall circular has also been revised to include updated information regarding the parts 
return requirement. 

The SAGA system will not generate a parts return sheet or barcode for this campaign. When returning parts, 
please attach a copy of the repair order to removed crash sensors, and ship to the applicable Volkswagen 
address found in the 69H1/R6 campaign circular. Parts can be returned in bulk on a weekly basis. 

U.S. Dealers please note that the shipping address for the parts has changed. Refer to the updated campaign 
circular for the new shipping address. 

IMPORTANTI 
When returning parts under this action, do not include any other items you need to send to the Warranty 
Parts Return Center with your shipment. Unrelated items shipped with returned air bag sensors will not 
be acknowledged or returned. 

Dealers with additional questions about this or any other campaign should contact the Campaign Helpline (800­
741-2919) for assistance. 

Volkswagen Product Compliance 

IMPORTANT! 
To ensure that ALL of your personnel are aware of this recall before receiving questions from any customer, please share this information 
with ALL personnel who have campaign-related responsibilities, including service writers, technicians, parts employees, warranty 
administrators, etc. 
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